
Mona C. Clark 
809 Elizabeth Street 
Key West, Florida 
 
July 26, 2021 
 
I am pleased and truly honored to write this letter of recommendation for Lakay 
Barnett. I have had a unique opportunity to know Lakay actually since her 
birth.  As a teenager we became close, through a youth organization, 
Tomorrow's Leaders Today. So, showing concern and always wanting the best 
for her community; she became one of the founding members of TLT and its 
first President. 
 
Over the years Lakay has continued to show concern for her community. She is 
passionate when it comes to making Key West a better place for all, especially 
the generations to come. So, as a mother of an almost twelve year old she is 
very active and a hard working community advocate. 
 
As a young adult, I have had the pleasure of working with her on several 
committees. One for more than ten years. Knowing Lakay as an intelligent, 
active, hard working, passionate person; I am proud to recommend her for an 
appointment to any board. She would definitely be an asset. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Mona C. Clark   
 


